
 Weekly Newsletter - May 10, 2019

 

Principal 's Message

Dear Groveport Elementary Staff, 

I wish the very best for you all year long, but Teacher Appreciation week is extra special.  I am so
thankful for the teachers I currently work with and for the ones I had growing up. Thank you so
much for making this a great place for our students to learn and grow. Please know I appreciate
and understand how hard you work and how much energy and passion you put in to Every
Student, Every Lesson, Every Day! THANK YOU!

Much Love and Respect,
April Bray :)

Mother's Day Reminder - May 12th
 

Mrs. Tucker's class planting marigolds for their Moms!

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


Art Show and Patriotic 1st Grade Music Concert

I want to say a special thank you to Mrs. Sperk (Art Teacher) and Mrs. Brunner (Music Teacher)
for planning the Music Concert and Art Show on May 6th.  It was a wonderful evening for the
students and families.  Thank you for creating this memory. I also want to thank the parents for
bringing your child to school that night to perform and/or look at the artwork on display.  Enjoy
the pictures from the evening.

 

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

  



 

 Arbor Day Celebration!

Arbor Day was first observed with more than 1 million trees planted in Nebraska and it is now
observed throughout the Nation and the world.  The City of Groveport has been recognized as a
Tree City USA by The National Arbor Day Foundation.  Groveport Elementary is proud to be
asked by Mayor Westcamp, Town Hall, and the Tree Planting Committee to celebrate Arbor
Day.  This is the 5th year our 3rd grade students have helped plant the trees at our school and
Blacklick Park.  Thank you for including us in the city effort to plant more trees, the delicious
apples, and for the Arbor Day t-shirts! 

 



 

Hallway STAR Award

Our students have to hang their coats and bookbags in the hallway because of limited space in
the classrooms. We noticed this to be untidy and unsafe as students were stepping over items
that would drop to the floor, so we've started a clean hallway challenge. Mrs. Bray will walk the
halls throughout the week to recognize the class that has the neatest hallway area and announce
the winning class on Fridays.  Mr. Miller our school custodian will present the award to the class
each week.

Congratulation to the winner this week = Ms. Townsend and Mrs. Jordan's Class

Upcoming Important Dates

Tonight - Carnival 6:00 - 9:00

May
14th - 5th Grade Band Presentation (specials combined)
16th - Middle School Presentation for 5th Graders (1:15 - 1:45)
17th - 5th Grade Middle School Visit
17th - BLT Meeting
20th - PTO Meeting (5:00)



  

        

artsonia.com

21st - PBIS Meeting
24th - Staff Meeting

Thank You to Our Pledge of Allegiance Helpers 

Shannon Westbrook - Mrs. Mosure
Daveyon Hamilton - Mrs. Myers
Immanuel Stone - Mrs. Monhollen
Daniel Hazzard - Mrs. Townsend
Karma Davis - Mrs. McGonigal

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!

Mason Ratanaamornpirom, Ty Cooper, Kobe Lance, Elijah
Bellamy, and Jeremy Finigan

Cruiser STAR Students
Gold STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for students who show
characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay Safe  Take Responsibility  Act Respectfully
 Reach Goals. Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our Treasure Box.
Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 15 -20 STARs from the Treasure Box and calls those
students to the office for a prize. Congratulations - Ava Quinonez, Danelle Parrett, Liam
Bailey, Herlindo Hidalgo, Brennan Suttle, Soffia Niemann, Yasmine Suleiman, Jeremy
Finigan, Kelsey Jennings, Colten Watkins, Andy Wengerter, Naraia Dixon, Sara Combs,
Celeste Jacobs, and Savannah Westcamp!

Groveport Elementary School
 715 Main Street

Groveport, OH  43215

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017uek-fI3BdL5BvdZxceeZCc3IzxOcGJDBdlkI8wPcgOJ6pOabd3gHAAxoza0eO4NXoriskGgvJf7dF2UOtQh9FdcJoMK80-TTGznBPsU_kkTKB4kB9R32sHblpuAnCSdOZKH0B1rL2BFiPMjXA2sdqr9Lu6NSjW2qdmx4dMfy3Pb0QpMjhZbvdDY0eeIpFi4&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017uek-fI3BdL5BvdZxceeZCc3IzxOcGJDBdlkI8wPcgOJ6pOabd3gHNq6Ux532uQKFlhdevkXufmmIwpHjQi9Yu0b_lsSbXgeQfVhHm73ibOM-CSMs5tboSdmbV3fT26XlYkNoj_hKvD-xxSZFVAueg9SrXK2hBtpbDciPTh9hK--3cUsiUqxgg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017uek-fI3BdL5BvdZxceeZCc3IzxOcGJDBdlkI8wPcgOJ6pOabd3gHIJmlnYgtuEiBRot9sXCYV6rAWzgiMmg5ZhUlzJXvatrsGWNpDEzEcpFa7eUniSRSuj9r15O1fKGbVAOo8jTOxvV5UFlTeNX9pP9sCZumDq7vplpR_BhMfs=&c=&ch=
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